
Today Friday, March 7, 2025 

 

     Lunch Menu: 

Scalloped Potatoes w/Ham 
Romaine Salad  
Fresh Broccoli 

Applesauce 
 

 
●​  

●​ This week is the start of March Mammal Madness. Students in middle school or 
high school who are interested in filling out a bracket should email Mrs Fritz to 

join the Google Classroom. All entries are due Friday 3/7 at 3:36pm 
●​ The FFA meeting has been moved to Today, due to the weather yesterday.  

●​ Prom is just around the corner! We are starting to determine Prom Court 
Eligibility and interest. If you would like to be considered for Prom Court, you 
must complete the google form that is posted in the 2026 Google Classroom. 
Please read the form completely and thoroughly. This must be completed by 

Friday, March 7th, before Spring Break.  
●​ If you have any photos that show “school spirit” of staff or students, please email 

them to Mrs Machkovich for the yearbook.  
●​ On April 9th several military branches will be coming to present during Flex 
together in the LMC. If you are interested in joining this Flex presentation please 

email Ms. Bourman. 
●​ On April 16th there will be a presentation during Flex about Youth Apprenticeship 

and the opportunities available to work during the school day. If you would like to 
hear about this program from CESA please email Ms. Bourman. 

●​ On April 30th there will be a welding instructor from MATC here to present about 
those programs and career opportunities. If you are interested please email Ms. 

Bourman 
●​ Please check lockers for ice packs and return to the health office. 



●​ Bus riders need to get to the bus faster at the end of the day. Busses are 
supposed to leave 6 minutes after the 3:32 bell….that is 3:38. When you hear the 

3:36 bell, better get moving FAST. 
●​ 8th grade students should remain in the 8th grade hallway area in the morning if 

they are not eating in the cafeteria. 8th grade students are not to walk around the 
high school hallways. 

●​ In the office are fall sports magnets from your lockers, if you want them, stop and 
pick them up. 

●​ Students, reminder to keep your breakfast foods in the cafeteria.  
●​ We have an important announcement for students who ride the activity bus for 

sports or other activities. Students will use a Google form to sign up for the 
activity bus each day. The link for the activity bus signup is on the homepage of 
the Westfield HS/MS website. Fill out this form before 1pm each day. After 1pm, 
the form will not be accepting responses and you will have to make alternative 

arrangements. It will be accessible again during 1st hour the next day. We 
recommend signing up for the activity bus as early as possible each day that you 
need to ride it and making it a part of your daily routine. Please contact Ms Noe 

in the office, if you have any questions. 
●​ If you DO NOT have an “honors lounge pass” you CANNOT be in there during 

classes or lunches. Mr Moody and Mr Saloun will be checking periodically. The 
Honors lounge is closed during Flex. 

●​ Please remember that when you enter the building, put your cell phones away. 
Do not walk around the school in the morning while using your phone. 

●​ Remove Hats and other head coverings before you enter the building. 
●​ High School Students, don't know which lunch you have? Your lunch is based on 

your 6th hour class.  If you still have questions, see your 6th hour teacher. 
●​ Parking Passes are $30 and are available in the office. Make sure to complete 

the form with a parent signature before coming for your pass. 
●​ Sports Locks are available in the office for $5. See Ms.Noe for a lock. 

●​ If you have any questions about dress code or any other student policies, please 
see the Student Handbook - HS/MS. 

●​ The athletic trainer will be here on Tuesday each week. Make sure to sign up on 
the clipboard in the cafeteria if you need to see the trainer and we will contact 

you when you are able to be seen.  
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